

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 92-06

FROM: Mayor Stein

DATE: February 20, 1992

SUBJECT: Museum of Alaska Transportation and Industry

Pursuant to Municipal Services budget Account #415.340200 (Pg. G-30) the Administration intends to grant the Museum of Alaska Transportation and Industry the sum of \$10,000 toward materials for their exhibition building for installation of plumbing, electrical etc. (See attached letter).

John C. Stein, Mayor

City of Wasilla

JCS:EPN/mdh

Attachment: 1

P.O. BOX 909 PALMER, ALASKA 99645

February 7, 1992

RECEIVED

FEB 1 0 1992

City of Wasilla, Alaska

Erling Nelson City of Wasilla 290 E. Herning Avenue Wasilla, AK 99654-7091

Tourism Promotion Grant RE:

Dear Erling,

The City of Wasilla has been supportive of MATI's move to Wasilla these past two years. We appreciate the grant of \$10,000 for tourism promotion for this year.

At the present time the majority of large outdoor objects have been relocated. Most of the ground work is finished. The focus now is on the exhibition building. The foundation is completed and the building is standing.

These funds will be used to purchase materials needed to install plumbing, electrical, heat, insulation, interior walls. Labor will be provided by MATI and volunteers.

If you need further information or have questions, please feel free to call me at 745-4493 or 745-5277. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Josie Wallace

Director